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November 23, 2021 
 

Special Public Meeting on the Implementation of HB 2165 and HB 3141  
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission (OPUC) opened two dockets from the 2021 legislative session 

related to implementation of the Transportation Electrification bill (HB 2165) and updating the 

Public Purpose Charge (HB 3141). Those dockets are:  

- UM 2165 for HB 2165 

- UM 2195 for HB 3141 

Staff and stakeholders identified near-term activities necessary to begin implementation of 
both bills January 1, 2022. These activities involve developing interim definitions and processes 
to be used until a more comprehensive stakeholder engagement is conducted next year. 
 
Since the end of the 2021 legislative session, Staff has been working on bill implementation to 
develop these interim definitions and processes through Docket No. UM 2165, and opening 
Docket No. UM 2195. The Special Public Meeting (SPM) on November 30, 2021, will be the 
culmination of Staff’s activities on these definitions. At the SPM, Staff will present the interim 
definitions and processes to the Commissioners for discussion prior to their use beginning in 
January 2022.  
 
Staff encourages stakeholder participation in this SPM. The Commissioners will invite public 
comment on the interim definitions and processes. Below is the participation information: 
 

 

Date:  Tuesday, November 30, 2021  
 

Time:  1:30 pm – 3:30 pm Pacific Time  
 

Access:  1. Join the Zoom videoconference; or  
 2. Join by phone:  
  Call 971-247-1195 
  Meeting ID: 837 1000 0324     Passcode: 3979296768  
 
If you have questions, please send them by email to puc.publicmeetings@puc.oregon.gov or 
call 503-378-6611. 
 
 

https://opuc-state-or-us.zoom.us/j/83710000324?pwd=TnM0bGQzdEZ1bDd5VFRISHVTeE9qUT09#success
mailto:puc.publicmeetings@puc.oregon.gov

